
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

   UPCOMING SCHOOL EVENTS/DIARY DATES (Additional dates will be added in bold as they are confirmed) 

Date Event Date Event 
Fri 2nd Feb NSPCC Number Day Thurs 7th Mar World Book Day – Animal Themed 

Tue 6th Feb Rhino Class Trip – Chester Zoo Tues 19th Mar Parent’s Evening 

Fri 9th Feb End of half term Thurs 21st Mar Parent’s Evening 

  Fri 22nd Mar End of spring term 

    

    

    
    

   UPCOMING PTA ORGANISED EVENTS (Additional dates will be added in bold as they are confirmed) 

Date Event Date Event 
Wed 7th Feb Valentine Disco – 6pm Sat 29th June Myddle Fest 

Sun 31st Mar Easter Trail & Church Event   

Sun 21st Apr The Myddle Muddle    

Sat 18th May Bingo Night   

 

       THE MYDDLE MAIL 

                                     

IN THE NEWS 
 

Highlights of the week 
 

Snow Leopards 
This week, the nursery children have been tasting porridge. They 
have been adding different ingredients such as jam, maple syrup, 
apples and bananas to see how it changed the taste. This was all 
linked to their work on Goldilocks and the Three Bears.  
 

Panda Class 
In Panda class, the children a have also been learning with 
porridge but this time in their maths lessons. They were able to 
get their hands really messy while using the porridge to measure 
the capacity of different containers. They had great fun! 
 

Tiger Class 
This week, Tiger class have been really impressed by the quality of 
work that has been brought in so far for their Geography 
homework project. Thank you for all your support with this at 
home.  
 

Rhino Class 
In Rhino class this week, the children have been learning about 
each other in PSHE. They were able to have an open and 
respectful discussion about their similarities and differences and 
as a result, have a much better understanding of how to support 
each other at school. 
 

Jaguar Class 

In Jaguar class, children have been really engaged with their 
history work on World War 2. This week, they learnt all about 
rationing and the impact this had on people and families. I think 
they found it hard to believe just how little food there was to 
share around and we don’t think any of them would want to face 
the rationing of food any time soon! 

 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

This week, our star awards go to the following children: 
 

Snow Leopards Nursery: Henry 

Panda Class Reception: Isla 

Tiger Class Year 1: Patrick Year 2: Tabitha 

Rhino Class Year 3: Immy Year 4: Indi 

Jaguar Class Year 5: Eve Year 6: Charlie 
 

Well Done Everyone! 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES 
 

 
 

Number Day 
 

Next Friday, 2nd February, we will be taking part in the NSPCC 
Number Day 2024 where we will ‘Dress up for Digits’ and have a 
fun-filled day of maths activities and games, while raising money 
to support very important NSPCC services such as Speak out 
Stay safe and Childline. Donations can made via the following 
link: JustGiving 
 

Children will be able to dress up in a Maths related outfit, which 
can be as simple or as intricate as you would like.  For the day, 
we will join together in sports houses and rotate around 
different activities in each class. PE lessons will still take place. 
 

Family Worship Invitation 
 

You and your family are all invited to attend a special worship, 
11am, Sunday 28th January at the church in Myddle. See poster 
below for more details. 
 

Upcoming PTA Event 
Come to the Valentine Disco on Wednesday 7th February. See 
poster below for more details.  

Friday 26th January 

Weekly Newsletter – No. 11 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/myddle-primary-numberday2024


 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


